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The District and Municipal Court Management Association (DMCMA) successfully held its 
2024 Annual Conference at Northern Quest Casino in Airway Heights, Washington. This 
year’s theme, All In, focused on dedication, teamwork, and the ongoing professional 
development of court leaders. 
 
The conference brought together 95 attendees for the Spring Program from across the state 
for two-half days and two full days of collaboration, and networking. One of the highlights 
of the conference was the graduation of 18 Academy participants, recognizing their hard 
work and achievement in advancing their leadership skills. 
 
The conference offered a variety of sessions focused on Budget, Auditing, Implicit Bias and 
presentation from AOC on the CLJ-CMS that will be rolling out in October 2024. The 
Academy sessions included Supervisory Ethics and Court Finance, as well as an overview of 
GR29. 
 
Attendees left feeling energized and inspired to continue their important work within the 
court system. 

 


